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Rules and Procedures Branch C:j>

Divieion of Rules and Records

Office of Administration

Unitee States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear 8irs:

We wish to strongly oppose a request by Philadelphia Electric
Company to amend license DPR 44 and DFR 56, excusing the
utility from requiring their plant manager and superintendent
of operations to obtain senior reactor operator licenses.

With Philadelphia Electric's long history of poor management
of Peach Bottom, it would further undermine public confidence
in the NRC if vou would allow such a weakening of regulations.
If anything, the NRC should require PE to cormply to the letter
of all regulations, and the NRC should spot-check compliance
on an un-announced basis.

Further, we wish to register our concern that the present
plan for the re-start of Peach Bottom (P.E.'s Commitment to
Excellence plan) does not address the generic flaws of the
reactor design, and in particular the deficient containment,
The NRC must address all szfety issues...technical az well as
management-related problems,

Sincerely,

(/ {Z,Zc¢a¢a [7_/I/<jM(,Q

Patricia T, Birnie
Co=Director

8709230296 B70915
PDR  ADOCK 03000277

Odd: W. Buties

\\0
PO BAX 902 /COLUMBIA,MD/RI0#
(B0D) A81-_274 /435-40H
fetie s se, 1 G5/




\ GeG02 *0°C
uo3duT ysepm

UoTSstuwop ALxoge[ndey JseTony °*gen

UOTRBIZSTUTWPY JO 80TJI0

SPIOO3y puR SaTNY JO UOTSTAI(

oueIg SoINpe0OLy pue Sefuy




